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Pat Hults <hultsp@outlook.com> Sat, Feb 27, 2021 at 7:23 AM
To: Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com>, Wendy Cook <wcook001@luthersem.edu>, Alyson Montione
<montionea@gmail.com>, Paden/Meadows <windmill@midtel.net>, Peter Harrison <kingdomnoyze@verizon.net>, Reggie
Harris <regerino42@gmail.com>, Theresa Heary <theresa.heary@gmail.com>, "shelaria@gmail.com”
<shelaria@gmail.com>, Pastor Ray Richards <pastorray@cagcobleskill.org>

Early in the review process there was quite a bit of time devoted to the LEAD program - explaining what it is and the
services it offers. The Sheriff's Department was an early adopter in the State. We have kind of forgotten about it as we
look at recommendations. It truly is one of those transformative programs that switches the emphasis from arrest and
punishment to one of prevention and healing. It is just the kind of change in policing we all would like to see more of.

One of our recommendations should focus on that program - noting the progressive thinking of the Sheriff's
Department for engaging in it early and it's expansion to include people before they run into the law. An action can be to
look at ways to support and improve the program - there is probably already a group in place that could speak to that -
Catholic Charities and the Sheriff's Department. Does it get enough funding? Is there follow-up analysis on the success
rate among participants (and how is that measured?)? What are the road blocks the program faces? Another thing to
look at is that a program that relies on officer discretion on who is diverted into that program needs to keep alert so that
implicit bias isn’t directing who gets into the program. Is that being addressed?

This program is a real win and should be included in the recommendations.

Patricia Hults

Bill Federice <federicebill@gmail.com> Sun, Feb 28, 2021 at 12:40 PM
To: Bruce Baker <bruce.baker@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Candace Ellis <candacee@ccalbany.org>, Dick Lape
<lapelspc@midtel.net>, Duane Tillapaugh <duane.tillapaugh@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Harold Vroman
<haroldvroman@aol.com>, John Leavitt <john.leavitt@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Pastor Ray Richards
<pastorray@cagcobleskill.org>, Peggy Hait <jeffersontwnsup@gmail.com>, Ron Stevens
<ronald.stevens@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Steve Weinhofer <stephen.weinhofer@co.schoharie.ny.us>

Cc: Becky Stanton <mayor@cobleskill.org>, CJ Smith <carmella.smith@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Debbie Paden
<windmill@midtel.net>, Patricia Hults <Hultsp@outiook.com>, Peter Harrison <kingdomnoyze@verizon.net>, Susan Mallery
<susan.mallery@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Suzanne Graulich <suzanne.graulich@co.schoharie.ny.us>, Wendy Cook
<wcook001@luthersem.edu>
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Bill Federice
Supervisor, Town of Conesville
Chairman, Schoharie County Board of Supervisors

607-353-2110

Check out the official Town of Conesville Website at:
http://www4.schohariecounty—ny.gov/governmentjtown-of-conesville/
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